HOSPITALS OF REGINA

FOUNDATION —

HOME LOTTERY.

Hospitals of Regina Foundation 2019 Spring Home Lottery to support operating rooms

Feb. 20, 2019, Regina, Sask.— Hospitals of Regina Foundation (HRF) launched its Spring 2019 Home Lottery
today. The top prize is a $1.4 million grand prize showhome in The Creeks along with $30,000 cash.

“This year, Hospitals of Regina Foundation is committed to raising $3 million in support of the second phase of
upgrades to the operating rooms at Regina General Hospital and Pasqua Hospital,” says Dino Sophocleous,
president and CEO, Hospitals of Regina Foundation. “A heartfelt thanks goes out to our lottery supporters, who
believe as strongly as we do in committing to the best health care possible for our community.”

The 4,200-square-foot grand prize showhome was custom-built by Century West Homes and is located in The
Creeks. The main level features an executive kitchen with a large quartz island, a sunken living room with a 3-
sided gas fireplace and a unique master suite with freestanding copper tub. The lower level includes a rec
room with a projector screen, gym and wine cellar. The showhome will be awarded fully furnished,
professionally decorated and landscaped, along with $30,000 cash.

Those who purchase their tickets early will have the opportunity to win even more with the Saint Lucia bonus
prize and the BMW and Bahamas early bird prize. In total, more than 1,000 prizes will be awarded including
brand new vehicles, exotic vacations and leisure prizes.

The 50/50 Add-On is back for another year. Our last jackpot was more than $800,000. Also returning is the 100
Days of Winning Cash Calendar Add-On, which offers $1,000 daily cash prizes for 100 days.

Tickets are $100 each, three-packs for $250, five-packs for $375 and super packs for $500. To purchase your
tickets, call 1-800-667-7760 or visit hrfHomelLottery.com.

About the Foundation

For more than 31 years, our supporters have helped us equip our hospitals with leading-edge technology,
allowing our medical teams to provide the best health care possible. The proceeds from this spring’s Home
Lottery will go towards making Regina’s operating rooms more efficient and even safer for patients across
southern Saskatchewan.
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